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The voters made it very clear decades ago that nuclear energy is not wanted in the 

state of Oregon until there is a safe, permanent way to dispose of the deadly waste.  

This has not happened.  We do know that it lasts for a quarter of a million years and 

industry does not manage it well.   

It is expensive, and gets in the way of a true transition to clean, SAFE energy.  It is 

not a climate solution- especially when its life-cycle emissions are included in the 

calculation.  

Please do not support HB 2038 without looking at the disadvantages of nuclear 

power.  


